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terminal server 

• A "terminal server" typically refers to a server that 
provides remote access to text-based terminals or 
terminal emulators. These servers allow multiple users 
to log in and interact with the system simultaneously, 
typically via a network connection. Terminal servers are 
commonly used in environments where centralized 
management and access to command-line interfaces 
are preferred. 

• In various operating systems (OS), including Linux, 
Windows, and UNIX-like systems, terminal server 
functionality can be achieved through different means: 

 



terminal server 

• Linux/UNIX-like Systems: On Linux and UNIX-like systems, 
such as macOS, terminal server functionality is often 
provided by software packages like OpenSSH or Telnetd. 
These packages allow remote users to connect to the 
server via the Secure Shell (SSH) or Telnet protocols, 
respectively, and access a command-line interface. 

• Windows Server: In the Windows ecosystem, terminal 
server functionality is typically provided by the Remote 
Desktop Services (RDS) role in Windows Server operating 
systems. RDS allows multiple remote users to connect to 
the server and access their individual desktop 
environments or applications. Remote Desktop Protocol 
(RDP) is the primary protocol used for remote desktop 
access in Windows environments. 
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